
  
 

WORD FOR ALL 
 

In June 2006, The Castle 
Rock Christian  Missions 
Committee adopted Jacob 
and Susan George of 
Southeast Asia as our 
newest supported 
missionaries. We’ve known 
Jacob and Susan for some 
time because they have 
been the team leaders for 
Bible translation into a 
tribal language which 
CRCC supported for a 
number of years. After that 
translation was completed 
early last year, Jacob and 
Susan took on a new role as 
leader of WORD FOR ALL 
an indigenous Bible 
translation organization 
dedicated to continuing 
Bible translation in other 
languages in their area 

which do not have the written Word of God. 
 

They have set a goal of beginning Bible translation in five new projects in 
minority languages  in 2007. 
 

Regarding the financial and prayer support that CRCC is giving, Jacob says, 
“Susan and I are overwhelmed with thankfulness to God, and to you all, for your 
love and care for us as a family. We thank God for all of you who make our lives 
possible to move forward. You are our family and you all mean so much to us. 
May the Lord bless you and guide you every day in this New Year.” 
 
As we send our finances, let us continue to hold these wonderful servants of God 
up to Him in prayer daily! 


